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MEETING OF 02-18-2019
PRESENT:  Richard Bell
ALSO PRESENT: John Blackburn – Stanford Rec Soccer

NEW/RETURNING BUSINESS
SPRING SOCCER: Mr. John Blackburn attended the meeting to discuss the possibility of starting at spring soccer program to be run similarly to the fall program; it would run April 16th – June 11th. It would be held at the Cold Spring Elementary and run by Mr. Blackburn. The cost would still be $40 per child but would only be open to children grades 4th – 8th grade. 
Mr. Blackburn also stated that he needs new netting for two sets of goals. Ms. Osterman would check with Ms. Meghan O’Connor to see if the budget allows him to purchase. 
Submitted by: Lauren Osterman, Secretary 

